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• Access from the North Service Road to Highway 48 south-bound (and into White City) and access from the North Service Road to Trans-
Canada Highway 1 eastbound will be restricted, as indicated in the above diagram. (Targeted to begin the week of Feb. 29, 2016.) 

• These two traffic movements will be restricted using a combination of signage and traffic barrels to channel movement. 
• To access White City from the North Service Road, motorists may travel westbound on Highway 1 and use Great Plains Industrial Drive. 
• To access Balgonie, motorists may travel eastbound on the North Service Road. 
• All other traffic movements in this area will remain the same in the short term. 
• Motorists can check for traffic updates related to Regina Bypass construction via the Highway Hotline at 

http://hotline.gov.sk.ca/map/en.html and via Regina Bypass’s Twitter account at @reginabypass. 
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